
Mackenzie Valley :review ard.ca Review Board

November 27, 2009
EA0809-002

To: Prairie Creek Mine Distribution List

RE: Notification of experts to be engaged by the Review Board

The Mackenzie Valley Review Board wishes to notify participants in the environmental
assessment of the Prairie Creek Mine of the following information.

The Review Board has contracted Hatch Ltd. for the provision of expertise during the
environmental assessment of the Prairie Creek Mine.

A list of Hatch Ltd. personnel identified for this proceeding and their Curricula Vitae is
attached to this notification.

Hatch Ltd. has not worked for Canadian Zinc Corporation and has not been involved with any
work at the Prairie Creek Mine either with Canadian Zinc Corporation or with any other
company or organization.

If you have any questions, please contact me at chubert@reviewboard.ca or by telephone at
(867) 766-7052.

Sincerely,

C~4~e~t
Environmental Assessment Officer

Attachment
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